
PTA Meeting 

Tuesday 20th Feb 2018 

Present: 

Alexia 

Sumy 

Kirsty 

 
1. Easter Event 

The Easter Bunny will come to breakfast club on Thursday 29th Match and arrive at 8am. This day will 

be a non-uniform day and will cost the children £1. The £1 will go to the PTA. Children will dress in 
Easter colours. 

Kirsty will make a poster about the breakfast, the event will be added to the newsletter and the 
school will send a text to parents to remind them. 

Breakfast club will be run as normal by the school  

All costs of the breakfast are to be paid for by the school as normal.  

There will be a raffle and prizes – winners will be announced at the breakfast. The raffle prices will 
be 50p per ticket or £1 for a strip. 

Mr Chetty will need to be asked about who will wear the Easter Bunny costume. It is size S/M.  

Decorations will be bought by the PTA. 

All children will receive a small Easter egg upon arrival.  

2. Parent Reps 

There have been a few nominations from teachers about who would be suitable to join the PTA.  

A letter could be sent to parents inviting them to join the PTA and letting them know the next date 

of the PTA meetings. Future dates for the PTA meetings wi ll also be added to the letter.  

Wording of the letter to be sent to Alexia – she will put the contents on headed paper and Sumy will 
sign the letter and they will then be handed out to classes.  

3. PTA Finances  

The PTA needs official figures for the amount taken from Winter Wonderland. A decision needs to 
be made on if the full amount can be transferred to the PTA bank account.  

The PTA would like to buy iPads – this should come out of the PTA account rather than the schools 

account – for transparency reasons.  

The £700 currently in the account will be used to fund the year 6 leavers hoodies.  

AOB: 

The next meeting will be on 6th March 2018 at 9:15am.  


